
Outlook

RE: Existing Drain field

From BEACH Anthony <Anthony.BEACH@odav.oregon.gov>
Date Tue 2023-08-15 4:13 PM
To Helbling, Tony <helbling@wilsonconst.com>; SUGAHARA Kenji <Kenji.SUGAHARA@odav.oregon.gov>



This message was sent from outside the organization. Treat attachments, links and requests with caution. Be
conscious of the information you share if you respond.

Good afternoon Tony,
 
We have given notice on 7/30/2021 that we can’t enter the renewal term when the current
lease term expires August 30th, 2024. What we can do is look at the drain field and RSA
compliance in the master planning process. If August 30th 2024 arrives before the master plan
is complete, we will keep the lease in holdover (month to month) until an outcome is
determined. We can discuss more about these steps and your research in a future meeting.
 
Tony Beach
OREGON DEPARTMENT OF AVIATION

STATE AIRPORTS MANAGER

OFFICE 503-378-2523  CELL 503-302-5455

M-F 7:30am – 4pm

 
 
 
From: Helbling, Tony <helbling@wilsonconst.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2023 11:25 AM
To: SUGAHARA Kenji <Kenji.SUGAHARA@odav.oregon.gov>; BEACH Anthony
<Anthony.BEACH@odav.oregon.gov>
Subject: Existing Drain field
 

Kenji and Tony –
 
We understand the ODAV position on the existing drain field.  At the same time, we’ve done
quite a bit of research and would like to set up a discussion to share that information with
you.  In the spirit of yesterday’s discussion, we’re thinking there may be a way to create a win
for all involved as the airport moves forward. 
 
Could we set up a meeting in the next few weeks to go over this info?
 
Tony Helbling
 
President
HDSE


